
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

Approved July 18. 1994

RESOLVED, That the Director of Public Works is requested to cause all

garbage and debris to be removed from various vacant lots located within the Tenth Ward

as follows:

272 Sayles Street

134 Oxford Street

168 Burnside Street

205 Pavilion Avenue
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 421

Approved July 18, 1994

RESOLVED, That the Director of Public Works is requested to repair the

depression in the Road located at 65 Harriet Street.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 422

Approved July 18, 1994

RESOLVED, That the Director of Public Works is requested to undertake

a feasibility study for the development of that Dead End Street; namely, Stanfield Street.
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VINCENT A. CIANCI,JR.
Mayor

ARTHUR M. ZARRELLA, PED. D
Superintendent

ROBERTA. DEROBBIO
Assistant Superintendent

Mr. David V. Igliozzi
Councilman, 7th Ward
c/o Providence City Hall
City Clerks Office,
Providence, R.1. 02903

Dear Councilman:

Pro/i'&nce
Schools

OUR SCHOOL S OUR fUTURE.
Administration

June 16, 1994

I am writing on behalf of Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Otrando residing on Stanfield
Street in Providence. Mr. and Mrs. Otrando are the parents of a child with special needs.

Their son is in a wheelchair and needs special transportation to and from school. The

street where they reside, Stanfield Street, is a dead-end street which is in need of further

development. When the school bus arrives to pick up Joseph it is unable to travel

Stanfield Street because it is unable to turn around and exit back on the main street.

Therefore, a bus aide must walk the 50-70 feet to the Otrando house and wheel Joseph

from the house to the bus.

I am appealing to you to please look into this situation and request that Stanfield

Street be developed so that traffic can enter and .exit in a normal manner.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Rob rt A. a obb
Assistant Superintendent

for Administration

RAD:jr
CC: Mrs. Barbara Ruttenberg

Dr. Pia Durkin
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